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IN-CONFIDENCE 

If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact 
OIA Requests@ot.govt.nz.  
 
If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to ask an 
Ombudsman to review this decision. Information about this is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by contacting them on 0800 802 602.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

Steve Groom 
General Manager Public, Ministerial and Executive Services 






